
Dear Year 2 

 

First of all, I want to say thank you for the wonderful cards and messages you 

sent to me last week. They made me smile and they made me cry because 

of all the love that was in them. Thank you so much. It was very strange not 

seeing you last Friday but please know that I think about you and pray for 

you every day. I am still your teacher and you will always be my children.  

 

These are very strange times and we are all having to get used to new rules 

and a new way of living. I don't know about you, but every day I am now 

looking for things that make me smile. I’d like you to try to find one special 

thing each day that makes you happy and share it with your family. It will 

make them smile too.  

 

If you haven’t already, I would really like you to draw or paint a picture of a 

rainbow and put it in your window. Remember what we learned about 

rainbows last year – they are a sign of hope and love for our world.  

 

I know you will all have been working hard to complete the home learning 

tasks I set. These will help you once we return to school. Please also keep on 

reading, practising your times tables and telling the time. Remember to go 

outside to take some exercise. I’m trying to do the Joe Wicks workout, which 

is far harder than I thought!   

 

I’d love to see some pictures of what you are doing whilst you are at home.   

Your parents can send these to info@st-jo--st.dudley.sch.uk  

 

I’ll be writing to you again next Friday but in the meantime, please stay safe 

and well.  

 

With love  

 

Mrs Riley  

Xxx 

 

 

 

 

This made me smile this morning. This is my 

cat Bella – the one with only three legs. She 

doesn’t normally go outside but I let her into 

the garden this morning and she loved it!  
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